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UPDATE: INDIA PORT STRIKE AVERTED – 
OPERATIONS CONTINUE UNINTERRUPTED 

 
August 28, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the planned nationwide port strike in India, scheduled to begin on 
August 28, 2024, has been officially called off. Following intensive negotiations, an agreement was 
reached between the port workers' unions and the government, resulting in the cancellation of the strike. 
 
Key Details: 

• Strike Averted: The strike has been called off after successful discussions addressing the workers' 
demands. 

• Operations Normalized: All port operations across major Indian ports, including those in Mumbai, 
Kolkata, and Chennai, will continue without disruption. 

• Service Continuity: APL Logistics’ services remain fully operational, ensuring that your supply 
chains will not be affected by the previously anticipated industrial action. 

 
For more information, please refer to this: 
Port workers defer nationwide strike after successful talks with Govt 
 
We appreciate your understanding and patience during this period of uncertainty. Our team remains 
committed to providing you with the highest level of service and support. Should you have any questions 
or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to your APL Logistics representative.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  
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https://www.business-standard.com/industry/news/port-workers-defer-nationwide-strike-after-successful-talks-with-govt-124082701303_1.html

